
F r o m  T h e  T e a c h e r :F r o m  T h e  T e a c h e r :   
This year we will be having an ornament exchange at our Holiday Party.  Each 

student should bring in a wrapped ornament.  Please make sure these 
are not pre-labeled with student names nor are gender specific as we do a passing game 

to exchange ornaments.  Please keep the cost to under $5.  The ornaments should be 
new.  Wal Mart, dollar stores, & Target offer a good selection of budget conscience ornaments. 
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     Coming Attractions 

 
12/3 – Holiday Concert 
12/12 – 12-12-12  
12/18 – Student Council Food Drive Ends 
12/21 – Reading Goal Due & Holiday Party 
12/22-1/6 – Christmas Break 
1/7 – School Resumes 
 
 

 
 
 

Dec. 3, 2012 

Mrs. Witters 
cwitters@hollandpublicschools.org 

West K-7 
494.2382 

 

 
 
Reading:   
We continue to work on emotional connecting with our 
characters and situations in our books.  As a class, we 
are analyzing author writing to go deeper into author’s 
craft. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Writing:  Personal Narrative 
We are working to add our author’s craft that we use in 
our reading response to our everyday writing. 
 
 
 
Math: Chapter 4: 2 Digit Division 
Our Chapter 3 test will be Wednesday.  Students should 
have been studying for this since last week!  Our next 
chapter will be division with 2-digit divisors.  This relies on 
student knowledge of the division process as well as 
estimation skills. 
 
 
 
Science/Social Studies:  
Today students were assessed on chapter 4 – How and 
Why Europeans Came to the Americas. Thank you for 
your support in helping your child prepare for this test. 
Our next chapter will focus on specific explorers. Once 
we wrap up that chapter, we will be investigating forces 
and motion in science. 
 
 

  

Lights, Camera, Action!  
 

“If you are not willing to learn, no one can help you. 
If you are determined to learn, no one can stop you!” 

                                                       - Author Unknown 
 

A Two-Thumbs Up Website 

ScootPad  
 We are working on a new website for 

students to do work.  On scootpad, 
students will have weekly assignments 

that they need to complete.  Please 
make sure your child is completing 

these.  
 

www.zebraroom.weebly.com 
 

Witters 
Whatnot 


